
Hello 4LS 

We are missing you all so much and think about you all every day. Keep 

checking the website for fun activities coming soon! 

For now, here are some Easter themed photographs of some of our pupils, 

which we hope will put a smile on your face! 

We hope you are all well & keeping safe. We cannot wait to see you again 

soon! 

Love from 4LS: Rebecca, Stacie, Maureen and Julia 

 

 

 

Alfie Jahziah 


